Organizational Board Meeting
Greater Jefferson German Lake Association
July 25, 2011

The meeting was called to order by President Hass at 7:19.  Also in attendance were, Buster West, Arne Jessen, Dennis Miller, Larry Wasmund, and Bud Warmka.  Members not in attendance:  Rick Connors, Steve Schulte, Dave Sunderman, and Bob Schuttloffel.

The minutes of the annual meeting were review and approved.  (Miller Warmka)

With no current treasurer, Buster read the account balances and reported that President Hass was depositing all income and paying bills.  There is $5,712.62 in checking and $22,348.20 in money market.

Election of officers:

President:
Scott Hass
Vice Pres.
Arne Jessen

Secretary
Buster West

Newsletter
Buster West

Treasurer
Larry Wasmund
Database
Larry Wasmund

Sirens:  Scott will recruit new volunteers and will set up a system for them to listen and contact the county.  He will also inform Dave Teitz, LeSueur County Deputy, of our new system.

There was much discussion of who should receive the newsletter.  The consensus was that everyone who is on the lake should get a newsletter.  Scott volunteered to go through the mailing list and identify persons who should not get the newsletters.  

On a related note, there was discussion about who should be allowed to be a member:  anyone who is willing to pay, property owners only, all lake users, and/or people who are in a position to influence the quality of our lakes.  There was no motion or resolution.

Motion to allow Buster to spend money to get more training on the capabilities of our Wild Apricot software.  (Jessen, Wasmund) Carried.

There was discussion, but not action, concerning who should have what level of security access to the lake association website.

Both Larry Wasmund and Arne Jessen will need to sign signature forms at the bank so that they can sign lake association checks.
Buster will set up meeting with Larry to pass on the treasurer materials and records.

We need to ask Doug Johnson to set up Larry with a password to get into the financial and database records on the association website.

Meeting adjourned (Warmka, Jessen).

